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Dear Students, 

We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. As we all know, education is a 
key factor in shaping one's future. However, not every child has access to the necessary tools 

they requre to excel in their studies. Keeping this in mind, we at Bal Bharati Public School, 
Neelbad, Bhopal are organizing a donation drive for books and stationary items. 

We kindly request all students to take part in this initiative by donating any old or new books, 
notebooks, pencils, pens, erasers, rulers, and other stationary items that are in good condition but 
are no longer needed. These items will be collected over the next two weeks and will be 
distributed among underprivileged children. 

We urge you to participate in this noble cause and give back to the community. Let us all come 
together and make a positive impact on society. The collection boxes will be placed at reception. 
In case of any query you can contact Ms. Anmol (anmol.khan@nb.balbharati.org, 9713995114). 
We would appreciate your prompt action in donating the items. 

Aincipal 

Circular for Donation Drive (04,04.2023 to 15,04,2023) 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Best regard 
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